
November 13, 2023


	 Dear Friend of the Theater,

	 

	 Thank you for your generous support of our theater. This year has 

brought tremendous growth at the Playhouse! Whether you attended 
one of our mainstage productions, our third and most successful Annual 
Local Playwrights’ Festival Fundraiser, our second collaboration with 
The Hispanic Alliance of Southeastern Connecticut, or all of the above
—your presence in our theater has made it possible for us to bring 
meaningful, uplifting entertainment to the community. 


	 With your commitment to our theater, Chestnut Street Playhouse has 
taken steps to improve our physical space—we have begun to clean 
and organize our upper floors so that we can expand our 


	 rehearsal and work spaces. As you probably know, building 

	 maintenance and repair is urgently needed to maximize the comfort and 

utility of our historic space.


	 The Board of Directors would like to THANK YOU for everything you 
have done to support our theater in the last year. We truly can’t do this 
without you and so we are asking now for your CONTINUED 


	 SUPPORT.


	 Please help us accomplish the goals we have set for ourselves as we 
move into our exciting 2024 Season. We hope you will consider 


	 Chestnut Street Playhouse when making your year-end charitable 

	 contributions. ANY AMOUNT you donate makes a difference.


	 You may send a check made out to 

	 Chestnut Street Playhouse 24 Chestnut Street Norwich, CT 06360. If 

you prefer, you can make a donation online on our website. We wish 
you a peaceful holiday season and a very happy New Year.


	 

	 With heartfelt gratitude,


	 The Chestnut Street Playhouse Board of Directors

	 Joseph Strafaci, Lucas Pereira, Rodney Green, Carroll Mailhot, 

	 Carol Lahan, Frank Calamaro, Geralyn Kozel Frishman 

	 and Thomas J. Marley


